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21st February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Well ~ this is a very different letter to the ones that I normally write to you, because 
it’s all about me!! 
 
After a career spanning 40 years, I have finally taken the decision to retire. 
I shall be leaving the school at the end of Term 6, which will coincide with the end of 
this academic year. 
 
During my years as class teacher and as Head Teacher here at Brookfield, I have 
relished the opportunities to develop the school so that we can offer the children the 
best possible education and experiences. 
I have been able to introduce and implement many of my plans, though others may 
have been a little too extravagant for a school’s budget!! 
 
It is true to say that my role has not been without its challenges and my knowledge 
and skills have certainly grown along the way. 
But, over the years, I have had the very good fortune to meet and work with many 
marvellous people ~ the children, their families and my dear colleagues ~ whose 
companionship and support I have truly treasured. 
 
I head into the world of retirement with many happy memories and the knowledge 
that I have made a difference to the lives and futures of many young people ~ the 
very young people that hold responsibilities within the world today. 
 
I am extremely proud to have been the Head Teacher at Brookfield and I thank you 
all for your support and partnership along the way. 
 
Our governors will be meeting on Monday 6th March to make their decisions 
regarding the future leadership of the school. In due course, our Chair of Governors 
will write to inform you of their plans. 
 
In the meantime, I remain 
Yours most sincerely 
 

M J Blewer 
 
Mrs M J Blewer 
Head Teacher 


